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NORTHWOOD,
Middlesex,
England.

24 January 1961.

Dear Ur. Stenzel,

I have at last got round to my promise to
send you some Ostrea gigantica Solander from Barton.
1 have sent off by parcel post three more or less
complete valves, which are all th&t 1 have. Please
keep these. They are from the Middle Barton Beds

and so are from the type locality and horizon.

With regard to your other enqulry, I have
looked through my collection for specimens of Ostrea
heteroclita and 0. eversa from the *"rench Thanetian,

but regret to have Fo report no success.
Please let me know if I can help on any other
occasion. v ;

Yours sincerely,

PDennis Curry.





